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I am in the real estate and tourism business in Newton County. I cannot get anyone
to look at property for sale in the Mt. Judea area and my cabin rental business is
down more than 33%. The mere perception of a hog factory being located in the
Buffalo River watershed has had a negative effect on our local economy. Thank you
for allowing me the opportunity to comment.
Edd French
Buffalo River Real Estate
P.O. Box 549
Jasper, AR   72641
(870) 446-2218 (w)
(870) 688-0153 (m)
(870) 446-5055 (h)
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